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The Newsletter 9 

24.5.21 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Thank you to all of the parents who attended the meetings about the additional sex 

education lessons that will be taking place after half term. I hope that you found the meetings 

useful and it gave you an opportunity to see the factual and age appropriate resources that 

we will be using in each year group. The lessons will start after half term and will take place 

once a week for 6 weeks. If you don’t want your child to take part in the lessons you will need 

to put this in writing and send into school before the end of this half term (Thursday 27th May). 

 School will finish for all pupils on Thursday 27th May for half term. We will reopen to all 

pupils again on Tuesday 8th June. The staggered start and end times of the school day will 

remain in place when we return after the half term break. 

            

 

             

             Mrs. P. Burns   

             Headteacher  
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Over the half term holiday Miss Day will be getting married. We would like to take this 

opportunity to say congratulations and wish her and her future husband all the best for 

the future. When we return after the half term break her name will change to Mrs 

Jobburns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

From 8th June 2021 to 21st July 2021 

   (32 Days)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s dinner money & Tuck & School Fund MUST BE PAID EVERY MONDAY MORNING to the class 
teacher, unless you pay in advance.  

Thank you for your continued support. The office does not provide change.  

Dinner Money  

Needs to be paid online via the School Gateway App to limit the amount of cash coming into the office. 

 

  Year Group Amount for Half Term 

School Fund 

 

KS1 School Fund 

£3.20 

  

Tuck & School Fund 

 

KS2 £6.40 for Tuck 

£3.20 for School Fund 

  

Dinner Money 

 

Years 3 - 6 £76.80 

  

(£2.40 per day, £12.00 per week) 
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Please share this exciting news with 

your friends and family.   
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Dates for your diary 

 

Thursday 27th May  - Children break up for Half Term 

Friday 28th May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 31st May  - Friday 4th June  Half Term 

Monday 7th June  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 8th June  - Children return to school 

Wednesday 21st July  - Children break up  - end of year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe 
 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


